
Room 107 News in “3D”
For 8/23-8/25
Welcome to 3rd Grade! Every week I will have news and events posted on our class page. The district website has changed and no longer allows me to post this much news on the page itself, so it will be posted as a download. Please be sure to visit the page weekly for valuable information. (www.summithill.org – go to “staff” on the left side, then click on my name)
This week we will spend some time getting to know each other, working on learning routines and spending some time practicing skills for working together. We will also take some pretests to see where we are all starting from. We will begin our special classes. The students will have P.E. with Mrs. Dusek every morning. We will have Library on Thursday, and Music Monday & Tuesday. Art class will be every other Friday.
We will take a healthy snack break every day. Students may bring a nutritious snack and water. Please be sure it is a small healthy snack that can be eaten quickly. (fruit, cheese stick, granola bar, yogurt…) Please also keep in mind that our class is peanut free.
On Wednesday, we will have a PBIS refresher assembly. Students should remember our expectations of being Respectful, Responsible, and Safe.
If you ever have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email, call, or send me a note.
Let’s have a Super year!
Mrs. Delegatto
[bookmark: _GoBack]ldelegatto@summithill.org

